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Over head power lines will de value rural land as no one wants to have a property divided by these 
large dangerous unsightly constructions.They are not high enough so large machinery can operate 
under and has property management issues ,no aerial operation can be used in the area including 
fire fighting.Fire fighting from the ground can also be dangerous with smoke and water arking. All 
new power lines should be under ground to improve safety . 


